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May 14, 2009

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DG 06-107 Granite State Electric Company dibla National Grid Amended
Annual Storm Fund Report for 2008

Dear Ms. Howland:

Granite State Electric Company dlb/a National Grid is hereby submitting for filing an
original and six copies of its Amended Annual Storm Fund Report (“Report”) for 2008, in
compliance with the requirements set forth in Exhibit GSE-7 of the Company’s Rate Plan
Settlement in Docket No. DG 06-107.

Please note that the original Report submitted by National Grid contained data for only one
storm the December 11-12, 2008 ice storm. Since submitting the Report, National Grid
continued to review its data and learned that a second storm, one that took place on June 29, 2008,
also qualified for submission in accordance with the Storm Fund guidelines. Accordingly, please
allow the enclosed Amended Report to supplement the previous report submitted by National Grid
in this docket.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping as received the enclosed
duplicate copy of this letter and returning it in the enclosed, self-addressed envelope.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (781) 907-1850.
Thank you for your time and attention.

Respectfully submitted,

PatricR. O’Brien

Enclosures

cc: Meredith A. Hatfield, Esq.
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